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As one of many "petulant children" in Oregon who pay our servants to call us names 

from the marble nuthouse, I can safely say that our economy (the real one, based on 

natural resources) has been depleted by the neoEnviro lawyers, so there is no more 

water of wealth in the proverbial well. You can blame and shame us all you want, but 

doing so will not get our resource-based wealth reinstated again. Sadly, Oregon's 

service-based economy has only served government and utility companies since no 

wealth was actually generated - only IOUs passed between hands, which is totally 

unsustainable economically. This high-cost bill is a hard no. We encourage this 

committee to strongly oppose it. 


